
 

 

Our reference: EM*/CB* 

2nd April 2020 
 
Dear Families, 
 

Parents who have previously applied will not need to apply again . Their details will be 
checked regularly by School Admissions and they will advise the school of anyone who 
becomes entitled. Parents who have not previously submitted an application should apply 
to  https://www.merton.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools/free-school-meals  
 
Keep safe and kind regards, 
 

E Marino 
 
Ms E Marino 
Director of Finance 
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